
Learning and growing together with God 
 

 EGTON CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
EGTON 

WHITBY 
NORTH YORKSHIRE 

YO21 1UT 
 

Tel: 01947 895369 
E-mail: admin@egton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

www.egtonceprimary.org 

 
           Headteacher: Mrs E Orland B. Ed. Hons. 
 
 
Friday 22nd February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

 

World Book Day 

 

This is an early warning that our World Book Day will be on Friday 8th March.  The children are 

invited to dress up as a character from a book for the day.  There will be a book fair in school at 

2.30pm run by Whitby Book Shop where the children will be able to purchase books and spend 

their World Book Day Voucher. Please send any additional monies in a named envelope or purse.  

Thank you.   Parents are welcome to attend the book fair at 3.15pm. 

 

Red Nose Day – Friday 15th March.  

 

Our Year 6 Boys will be organising our Red Nose Day this year.  They are planning a non- uniform 

day and there will be Red noses to sell too.  More details to follow after half term. 

 

PE Kit 

 

We have sent all P.E. kits home for washing this half term.  Please could you ensure that every 

item has your child’s name on it.  Please note that your child needs their P.E. kit in school all the 

time during term time.  We have had an increasing number of children with no kit and are running 

out of spares as they have not been returned when used. 

 

Dinner Money 

 

Just a reminder that the current cost of a school dinner is £2.40 per child for the children in the 

juniors.  All children in the Infant class are entitled to a Universal Free School Meal until they join 

the junior class.  Milk costs are 15p per child per day.  If you would like to pay for your child’s 

dinners in advance the cost for the next half term (4th March until 12th April ) are as follows 

 Dinners - £72.00 30 days at £2.40 a day 

 Milk  - £  4.50 30 days at 15p a day 

For those of you wishing to pay weekly we ask that the dinner money is sent into school in a 

named purse or envelope on a Monday.  Thank you. 
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Peat Rigg Parent’s Evening for Year 5/6  

 

There will be an information evening at Egton School on Monday 18th  March at 6.00pm.  Parents 

will be joining us from St Hedda’s, Castleton and Glaisdale School.  The evening will be a short 

talk and presentation by Ian Thorpe, Director of Peat Rigg Centre.  We hope that you can join us. 

 

Mothering Sunday Service 

 

Don’t forget our ‘Mothering Sunday on a Monday’ service will be held on Monday 1st  April at 

2.30pm at St Hilda’s Church.   

 

Staff Qualifications 

 

Congratulations to Mr Drew who has now completed his Apprenticeship qualification Level 3.  Mr 

Drew works across the school in both infants and juniors and has been working hard on his 

assignments and qualifications for Supporting Teaching and Learning in Schools. 

 

Birthday celebrations 

 

We celebrated a special birthday with Mrs Everitt recently.  Mrs Everitt is a volunteer in our school 

and has taught us swimming for a long time.  We gave her a swimming pool cake, a bouquet of 

flowers and a treat to spend.  We made her wear the special birthday hat in assembly and sang 

her a song. 

 

Esk Youth Fishing Club 

 

In the “What’s on” Information Pack sent home this half term children from Years 5 and 6 (10 

years and older) have been given a poster about joining the River Esk Youth Fishing Club.  The 

Poster contains contact details for anyone in that age group who is interested in joining the Club or 

would like more information. 

 

Clubs 

 

We will be starting our after school clubs after Easter.  If anyone would like to offer to run or 

support a club we would be delighted to hear from you.  Please get in touch. 

 

 

Activities and events that we have taken part in: 

 

 Y3/4 Hockey Training 

 KS1 Gymnastics 

 Cross country event at Lady Lumleys in Pickering 

 Swimming 

 Forest Schools with the Infants. 
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Dates for your diary: 

Swimming Dates    Thursdays 14th & 28th March, 11th April 

Break Up Half Term   Friday 22nd February at 3.15pm 

Children Return to School  Monday 4th March at 9.00am 

Peat Rigg Meeting – Yr 5&6  Monday 18th March at 6.00pm 

FOES Meeting    Tuesday 26th March 3.30pm in school 

‘Mothering Sunday on a    Monday 1st April 2.30pm to St Hilda’s Church 

Monday’ Service     

Parent Consultations   Monday 1st April and Tuesday 2nd April 

Easter Service    Friday 12th April 2.00pm in St Hilda’s Church 

Break Up Easter Holiday   Friday 12th April at 3.15pm 

Children Return to School  Tuesday 30th  April at 9.00am 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Liz Orland  

Headteacher 


